
Sara Wilson - The Drip 

  
 Dear Sir/Madam.  
  
I am from the beautiful Merriwa District in the Upper Hunter. 
As our location is so convenient,  and our area is so unique a signifacant part of our economy is from 
tourists.  This enables our town to continue to function,  without having to totally rely on the erratic 
farming industry which is prevalent in this area 
"The Drip" is one of our most popular tourist destinations, being not only unique but giving them a 
glimpse of nature at her finest. 
I am told this area is now to be sold to the Ulan Coal Mines.and will no longer be accessable 
Could it not be included in the  
  Louise  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From:    Louise <realgold37@yahoo.com.au>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/23/2012 4:03 PM
Subject:   The Drip
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